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Early Spring Edition 
SPRINGTIME GREETINGS TO ALL 
 
• As spring approaches in our 

towns, up in the Rec Site the 
plentiful snowpack is providing 
some fantastic skiing and 
snowshoeing. 

 
• There have been a few reported 

avalanches in the Rec Site this 
season. Be aware of the 
conditions and be prepared. Check 
www.avalanche.ca for the latest 
information.  

 
• With the numerous snowfalls, 

FORR has plowed the safe, off-
highway parking lots a record 15 
times this season.  Plowing is our 
highest expense, paid mostly by 
donations. Please support this 
essential work by donating at 
www.rosslandrange.org or at the 
main kiosk at the pass.  Thank you 
to all those who have donated in 
the past.  

 

 
 

• There have been 2 reported 
vehicle break-ins at the pass 
recently.  Please be mindful of 
what you leave in your vehicles.   

 
• We are in the process of updating 

our volunteer lists.  If you are 
interested in helping out as the 
need arises – firewood for the 
cabins, trail brushing, etc, please 
send a note to: 
Rob@rosslandrange.org  

 
• FORR is considering a program 

to improve spacing of trees in 
some down-skiing routes.  
Suggestions for target sites are 
welcome, please submit to: 
DemitriL@rosslandrange.org  

 
Please continue to enjoy your 

wonderful Rec Site in a 
responsible manner. 
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